
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Friday 3rd March

Dear Parents/Carers,

Another exciting week complete - with swimming and World Book Day, we certainly will sleep well this
weekend!

Swimming
We had a very successful first session where the children were assessed and put into groups. The
swimming instructors will continue to get to know the children next week and may adjust their groups
as required. We were incredibly impressed with how quickly the children got themselves changed,
however Robins class won our race this week and got onto the coach early! Let’s see who is quickest
next week!

World Book Day
What a fantastic array of characters! The children loved the day, and we are so grateful for all the
effort that the children (and adults!) put in to make the day so engaging and inspiring, and helping to
develop a love of books and reading.

Atom, TTR and Reading
Thanks for your continued support with encouraging your children to complete these at home
regularly. A “little but often” approach really makes a difference - just 5 minutes daily all adds up!

Have a great weekend,

The Year 5 Team


